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Officials,

Welcome to the AGM.  Thank you all for your continued volunteer service supporting wrestling.  

It has been a busy wrestling season, I was the acting area chairman in the Ottawa-Kingston area for Geoff while he addressed personal matters.  

The constitution has been amended to reflect the changes regarding area chairmen as ratified last year.   The website is being utilized more effectively with Adam having direct access to it.  This has also eliminated the annual maintenance cost.   The AGM reports were posted in advance of the meeting this year, this should help the meeting run quicker.

Serving on the executive continues to be rewarding.  The members of the executive work very well together with the goal of developing Ontario wrestling officials for the betterment of the sport of wrestling.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]When I was initially elected, I received several large 3 ring binders of meeting minutes and other documents.  I have scanned them all and will be passing on a memory stick to the next VC Communications.

As of the start of the “election of officers”, I will be stepping down from my role as VC Communications.  I have considered running for the VC Technical position for a number of years now and ready to take on the challenge.   I am looking forward to the opportunity to teach our provincial officials the latest rule modifications. 
 
I want to thank the executive for their cooperation and hard work.  I appreciate your support and I hope to serve on the executive in new role.   

Yours in Wrestling

John Krahn 
